
E911
  Fluvanna County Sheriffs Office 

Replacement Cost of E911 Signs

Citizens and Businesses of Fluvanna County:

Thank you for your inquiry in regards to a replacement 911 sign. The initial installation
provided by the County during implementation of the E911 system, was a one-time project, 
therefore requiring a fee for replacements (for any cause).

The current cost of replacing the sign is $52.00 (which is subject to change without notice).
*Note: This cost does not apply to new construction, as it is collected with the 
building permit fee.

This cost includes all materials (post and numbers), personnel  cost (labor, fuel, etc).

This sign is not required, however it will make it very difficult for public safety entities (police,
fire or rescue) to find your home or business in an emergency.

If you would like to have us replace your sign, please fill out the form below, return it with 
payment. Your request will be added to the list, installation will take place within 4 - 6
weeks after receipt of payment.

Thank you for your time, we look forward to serving you in the future.

Sincerely,

Director of Communications/E911
Fluvanna County Sheriffs Office
(detach here)

Name: (please write legibly)

Address: (please write legibly)

Mail form and payment to:

Fluvanna County Sheriffs Office - E911
PO Box 113
Palmyra, VA 22963

For office use only:
Date received: Date installed:
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